
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

September 14, 2021 

 

Victoria Masse  

Northeast Site Solutions 

420 Main Street #2 

Sturbridge, MA 01566 

victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 
 

RE:      EM-T-MOBILE-057-210730 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing telecommunications 

facility located at Sound Shore Drive, Greenwich, Connecticut.  

 

Dear Ms. Masse: 

 
The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated September 9, 2021 requesting withdrawal 

of the above-referenced exempt modification. The Council hereby acknowledges your request to withdraw the exempt 

modification. 

 

The Council declares this exempt modification to no longer be pending before this agency.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Council office. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/FOC/laf 

 
 

c: The Honorable Fred Camillo, First Selectman, Town of Greenwich (fred.camillo@greenwichct.org) 

  

mailto:siting.council@ct.gov
mailto:victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com


 
 
From: Victoria Masse <victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 5:39 PM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: TMO-CT <TMO-CT@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: EM-T-MOBILE-057-210730: Sound Shore Dr, Greenwich- Withdrawal Request (CT11241A-NHP- 
T-MOBILE) 

 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 

attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Evening,  

Please see attached withdrawal letter for Sound Shore Dr (aka-Station drive - Line # 1750 - 

Pole# 1280), Greenwich (EM-T-MOBILE-057-210730). We will be preparing to file with a 

Petition as we are expanding our lease area. 

 

Please note that we will also be sending this letter to the Landlord and the Zoning 

Department of Greenwich, their contact information is included in the attached letter for 

your reference. 

 

Thank you 
 

--  

Victoria Masse 

Zoning & Permitting Specialist 
Notary Public 

Mobile: 860-306-2326 

Office: 420 Main Street Unit 1 Box 2 Sturbridge, MA 01566 

Email: victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 

 

mailto:sheldon@northeastsitesolutions.com


 

       Northeast Site Solutions  

       Victoria Masse  

                                                                                                                                                       420 Main Street #2, Sturbridge, MA 01566 

                                                                                                                                                       860-306-2326              

                                                                                                                                                       victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com

  

September 9, 2021            

 

Members of the Siting Council 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

RE:   Exempt Modification Application 

         Station Drive-Line #1750 –Pole#1280, Greenwich CT 06807 

         Latitude: 41.02998600   

         Longitude: -73.597948400 

         T-Mobile Site#: CT11241A-NHP 

 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

 

T-Mobile is requesting to withdraw their exempt modification for the tower located at Sound Shore Dr (aka-

Station drive - Line # 1750 - Pole# 1280), Greenwich. 

 

EM-T-MOBILE-057-210730 was reviewed and found incomplete. T-Mobile will be submitting a Petition to 

expand the compound and lease area to accommodate a generator. The tower and property owner Eversource and 

The Town of Greenwich Zoning Department will receive a copy of this letter. 

 

Please accept this letter as official notification to withdraw EM-T-MOBILE-057-210730. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

Victoria Masse 

 Mobile:  860-306-2326 

 Fax:      413-521-0558 

 Office:   420 Main Street, Unit 2, Sturbridge MA 01566 

 Email:   victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 

 

                      

 



 

Attachments 

 

C:  The Honorable Fred Camillo – First Selectman- Fred.Camillo@greenwichct.org 

      101 Field Point Road 

      Greenwich, CT 06830 

 

      Katie DeLuca- Director of Planning and Zoning / Zoning Enforcement Coordinator / Town Planner. 

      101 Field Point Road 

      Greenwich, CT 06830 

 

      Eversource Energy- as tower owner and property owner 

      107 Selden Street 

      Berlin, CT  06037  

     

 


